THE CITY OF WALTHAM
MASSACHUSETTS

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT

Gilmore Building Demolition

ADDENDUM NO.1 October 30, 2014

CHANGES, CORRECTIONS AND CLARIFICATIONS

The attention of bidders submitting proposals for the above subject project is called
to the following addendum to the specifications. The items set forth herein,
whether of omission, addition, substitution or clarification are all to be included in
and form a part of the proposal submitted.

ITEM 1: CANCELLATION OF BID OPENING DATE

Please note that the Bid due date, of November 7,2014, for the above project has
been cancelled for the moment. The city will re-issue the bid once modifications are
made to the technical portion of the bid.

End of Addendum 1
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